
 

We had a really good meeting with the Road Safety 

Committee Group which includes staff, Parish 

Councillors and pupils. 

We shared numerous ideas about ways to reduce 

congestion and ensure families choose to walk, bike or 

scoot to school! 

Our monthly ‘Sticker days’ were really successful for 

the last two years but we want to try and develop 

something new. 

At the start of every month we will have record in class 

which pupils have walked, biked or used their scooter 

to get to school. The winning class will receive a reward 

each month. Over the year or perhaps each term, the 

reward certificates will be handed out to pupils too. 

We will also have regular assemblies and SMSC lessons 

about the importance of choosing to walk to school. 

Some pupils are unable to do this though as they live 

outside of the area – however we will praise those who 

‘park and stride.’ 

PCSO Marc Ireland is coming into school this week to 

remind us how important it is to wear a helmet. Parent 

shave now been asked to sign consent slips to allow 

pupils to ride a bike etc to ensure all pupils are safe. 



We will be designing posters to encourage people not 

to park in Cooper Lane if they do drive. We could have 

an art competition and whoever has the best design 

will have their poster displayed around the village.  

This week the Road Safety Committee will be walking 

round Laceby and timing how long it takes to walk 

from various car parking points. We will add this 

information into a newsletter to share with parents 

and pupils as this may encourage even more pupils to 

walk to school as it doesn’t take long! 

Finally, Mr Cullam from the NEL Road Safety team will 

be leading workshops during Road Safety Week (20th 

November 2017) for pupils at school. 

Lots of great ideas and team work! 

This Christmas we would like to do a Christmas 

fundraiser to raise money for school funds. We would 

like to have hotdogs, and maybe something for 

vegetarians. We also like fizzy drinks (Fanta or diet 

coke) and fruit shoots. 

Games: 

Tombola, raffle, hook a duck, guess the name of the 
teddy, how many sweets are in the jar, decorate a 
biscuit and throw the ring over the post game.We 



would also love to make crafts so we could sell some 
and hopefully make a profit.We hope to sell the 
crafts we make in class for our enterprise.Maybe you 
have some more ideas for our Christmas fundraising 
event, if so, let us know. 

 


